
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy new year and welcome back to the new term. I hope that 
you were able to take some time over the Christmas holiday for 
family time and a chance to rest and recharge for the new term.  
The children have come back brilliantly and were straight back to 
their learning on Tuesday.  If your house has been anything like 
mine this week; the dark, early mornings coupled with the dip in 
temperature has resulted in a struggle to get up and out after the 
lack of routine of Christmas but attendance in school this week 
has been the best we have had this year (98.8%) so I hope this 
will continue so positively.   With the weather seemingly getting 
even colder next week, please ensure children have suitable coats 
and hats and gloves etc. as they will continue with outside play 
and PE lessons.  If we have icy conditions then please leave 
enough time to get to school safely in time.  Children can wear 
boots/wellies to school and bring their shoes to change into once 
they arrive.  I will always use class dojo to communicate any 
messages regarding snow etc. 
I was so privileged to accompany 27 of our children this week to 
the Young Voices concert at Resorts World on Wednesday 
evening.  You will have seen the amazing videos and photos on 
dojo this week but it is hard to capture how amazing this event 
really is.  It was the best start to the new year!   The 27 choir 
children spent the day there in rehearsals and parents of the 
children were treated to a spectacular show in the evening.  Well 
done to them and a huge thank you to Miss Tuton and Mrs 
Simpson for its organisation and time in preparing the children 
each week during the autumn term.  A truly inspirational event! 
On Monday staff took part in various training sessions 
throughout the day including fire and health and safety aswell as 
Prevent training.  We also spent some time looking at pupil 
progress across the school for the autumn term.  I am so pleased 
with progress the children are making.  Please remember that 
having an iPad at home will allow you to explore the children’s 
learning on Showbie yourself.  Children should also be using times 
table rockstars, spelling and maths shed and reading plus 
regularly each evening to continue learning at home.  Children 
should be reading 5 times a week and Boom reader completed as 
a record of this.  Children in Y3 and above can document this 
themselves.  
I have attached all of our known dates for the rest of the year on 
the next page.  Please take note of all of these.  I will continue to 
add to these as the year progresses. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend!               Mrs Jones x  

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


